TELEPHONE No, 27451

DEPARTMENT OF SPANISH,
THE UNIVMERSITY,
SHEFFIELD,

November, 1960.

Dear Member,

As you know, a speclal fund was
established a few years ago in order to grant a
scholarship whenever possible to enable a young
Catalan to attend a Summer course in this country.
The first scholarship of £50 was awarded last
year, and the Committee would like, if possible,
to offer an annual grant providing suitable
candidates present themselves, The fund is now
however seriocusly depleted, and I am therefore
writing to you to ask you to contribute - to me,
at the above address - as generously as you can
to enable this most worth-while enternrise to
continue.

Yours sincerely,
Geoffrey Ribbans.

Hon., Treasurer,
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